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Website Development - Project Launch 

In March, we launched a project to make our website ‘mobile friendly’. In this October 
Newsflash, we are bringing you an update. 

How much do we need? £1000
How much have we raised so far? £300 
We are grateful for these gifts and the generosity of the givers.

Yet this still leaves us £700 short of our target. Together we can do it if all of our Supporters 
give a little. Please pray about this. The simplest way to give is by PayPal via the ICDF website 
at ….  http://www.icdf.com/en/support/support-us

Update on ….

Thank you! 


